Hi Everyone,
How many of you know George Binder? How many of you had him as your OM instructor? George is retiring! I am not sure what we will do without him!  I think it would be really great if you would write up a memory you have of George and send it to me. You can email it to me at wagner_g@aps.edu 
I will gather them up and put them into a folder/scrapbook/album or something. Let’s honor George Binder! I know he has touched many of your lives over the years.  If anyone has any pictures of him I would love a copy! I need everything by December 2. This is a surprise!
Thanks a bunch. I hope many of you participate!
Gail Katona Wagner
